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Howard, Jeff (DEEP)

From: Rachel Kline Brown <rachelklinebrown@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, July 09, 2015 5:53 PM
To: DEEP ClimateChange
Subject: Address climate change in CT!

Dear Members of the Council,  
 
I want to state my support for taking significant action to reduce the use of fossil fuels in CT to 
address the most urgent issue of climate change.  We should be developing and modernizing our 
mass transit system to decrease emissions, upgrading our electric grid, and using more solar 
power for our electrical needs.  CT should be a leader on how states can aggressively respond to 
climate change.  
 
Thank you for your attention,  
Rachel Kline Brown 
New Haven, CT 


